
Help us celebrate a day of Friendship on Friday 

Can include the following: 

• Staff and students may participate in red and white day  

• Classrooms may engage in teacher led seasonal activities 

• Parents can send their child (only) with a special snack that 

is peanut free/nut free 

 

Will not include the following: 

• No exchange of cards, treats, seasonal items; stickers, toys, 

pencils, gifts  

• No sharing/distributing food or drink is permitted 

 
We hope that our families find a safe way to celebrate 

Friendship.  While we observe Valentine’s Day on Friday 

February 12th, we must maintain safe practices including physical 

distancing and hand hygiene.  As always, we remain committed 

to keeping our MJ family safe and secure in their learning 

environment.   

 


